Dempsey, Matthew

From: I

Sent: 15 November 2016 08:33

To: Planning; robert.lester@camdem.gov.uk
Subject: Linton House 2016/5905/P

Dear Mr Lester,

Thank you very much for calling me back on Monday and for listening to my concerns.

I had alook at the available plans and planning decisions regarding the winter gardens online.

Tt looks like that the "sceens" which the developer wants to raise to 300mm are already that hight, which
makes the top floor even more bulky and overbearing, exactly the reason why Camden rejected the original
planning application 2013.

And the glazing is also not opaque as agreed in the 106 legal agreement.

And there is no planting around the banister and the green roof is also nowhere to be seen.

Would you be able to check the hight from the pictures I attached?
What is the point of this application if it is already built?

Best regards,
Elisbeth
Slotover















